THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

DR. FRANK TILL SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

Telephone: (754) 321-2600 Facsimile: (754) 321-2701

January 14, 2005

TO:

School Board Members

FROM:

Frank Line

Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT:

WITHDRAWAL OF ITEM I-1; JANUARY 18, 2005

Item I-1, "Proposed School Board of Broward County, Florida, 2005-2006 and 2006-2007 School Calendars" has been withdrawn from the January 18, 2005, School Board Agenda. It is my understanding that BTU will be discussing this issue with their members after January 18; hence, we will request said information from them and bring this item forward at the February 1, 2005, Regular School Board Meeting.

FT/JFN:vh

c: Senior Management